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Memo 
 

 
Date: 17 May 2024 
 

To: Mayor, City Council and Staff 
 

Cc: File 
 

From: Brad Wilson, City Recorder 
 

RE: Budget Public Hearings 
 
 
I received information from Ridley’s Family Markets regarding the unpaid tax reimbursements 
associated with their former grocery store in Midway. This information could significantly impact the FY 
2024 and FY 2025 Midway and CDRA budgets. Therefore, I request that the budget public hearing 
schedule for this Tuesday (21 May 2024) be moved to the following meeting on 4 June 2024. This will 
give me time to review the information and determine how these budgets might change. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
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